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Reeseville Police
Department

When calling the police
department's non-
emergency phone,
please leave a detailed
voicemail.

Leave your name, a
callback number and
the address/location of
the complaint.

If a detailed message is
not left, the issue may
not be resolved.

Phone: (920) 927-5272

Fax: (920) 927-1745
reesevil-
lepd @netwurx.net

To submit and article or

Village of Reeseville Housekeeping

The Village of Reeseville Board meet-
ings are held on the 2nd Thursday of
each month beginning at 6:30 p.m.
Public comments are heard for the first
15 minutes of each meeting. All Village
residents are welcome. If you wish to
add something to the agenda please
contact the Village Clerk. Meeting
minutes will be printed in this newslet-
ter, however they are not official until
approval at the following monthly
meeting.

The Village Clerk, Christine Abell, is
available to help residents with any
village business such as utility or tax
payments and ordinance inquires. She
is available by appointment, 9-4
Monday-Friday. Please reach out to
her if you need assistance.

(608) 575-3097
ReesevilleClerk@gmail.com

Dog and Poultry

licensing

Dog and Poultry licenses were due
March 31. There will be a late fee
now and a citation will be issued
for non licensed dogs. Owners
should contact the Clerk-Treasurer if
their dog has passed away or has
been rehomed. Applications are
available at the end of this newsletter
or www.reeseville.com.

Brush and Branch Pickup

1st and 3rd Monday of each month.
Brush and leaves must be bagged.
Branches need to be a maximum of
4ft and tied in bundles. All branches
not tied or longer than 4ft will be
left.

Burn Pile
The burn pile is for brush and

branches ONLY, no other items may
be left there.

advertisement please email 3

reesevillereview@gmail.com :

The advertisements and
articles included in this
newsletter are at the dis-
cretion of the editor, but
do not necessary express
the views of the Village or
the editor.

The Election for the 37th Assembly
District will be held July 13. To
find out what is on the ballot visit:
http://myvote.wi.gov/

VOTE

Ty

There wﬂl be a Public Hearing on
Thursday July 8th and again on
Thursday August 12th from 6
to 6:30 pm at the Village Hall
for the purpose of public input
on Police Services in the Village
of Reeseville.

®
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- It serves a purpose as do we

- To hold an ecosystem so dearly

 For if we float upon its waves

You must have respect for its ways

Or you might meet a watery grave
 Yet if you don’t fly with it high

You will wish that you won’t die
 Butif you follow the ways foretold

- The water will clear your mind till you’re old
- For this might be a simple poem

' But with this many stories can be told
' About those from the days of old

-JFS
' Jacob Schuett is a 2021 Dodgeland graduate
| and avid fisherman.

Bingo Night

April 11, 2021
May 9, 2021
June 13, 2021
July 11, 2021
August 8, 2021

Reeseville Community Center
406 N. Main Street, Reeseville

Blocked Storm Drains

With all the rain there has been plenty of lawn mowing.
The maintenance department would like to remind eve-
ryone not to allow lawn clippings to go into the streets.
During one big rain leaves, sticks and clippings blocked
several storm drains around town. If the drains are
blocked the rain water may cause flooding and property
damage. So please be mindful of ordinance Sec. 6-2-11
Unlawful Dumping on Streets "It shall be unlawful for
any person to deposit or cause to be deposited, dump,
sort, scatter or leave any rubbish, stone, wire, ,ash-
es, cmders sawdust, hay, glass, manure, ﬁlth paper j
snow, ice, du't grass, leaves, construction waste, garbage |
or other offensive or noxious material in any public ‘
street, sidewalk, alley or upon any public property or up- |
on any property of another, without the express permis-
sion of the owner of occupant thereof."

Reminder: Unlicensed
-8 dogs will earn their
= owners a citation.
When adding the late
fee and a citation the
cost to license a dog
late will be six times
what it could have
been! Don’t wait any
\ longer, contact the
clerk to get you pup
some bling right away.

Doors open at 4pm, First game
begins at 5:30.

15 games will be playved, plus
one Progressive game

Food and Refreshments will be
available for purchase.

Sponsored bv the Reeseville
Fire Service Corp.

B —
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- country, but one needs to keep moving to outrun the mosquitoes.

Local Spotlight:
Custom Taylored Carpentry

James Taylor, JT, has over 40 years of experience doing car-
pentry work. He got started working with his uncle when he
skipped school. He found he preferred making money to sitting in
class. He does all kinds of work from decks to finish work, but
specializes in small remodels.

After high school Taylor spent a few years serving in the US Army
82nd Airborn during the Persian Gulf War. The welfare of his
fellow veterans is very important to him. He spent years as a
VFW post commander at VFW Post 2260.

Taylor has always been ready to volunteer in his community. In
the past he coordinated the Rock River Harley-Davidson ride for
breast cancer research and was an adult leader for a 4H club. His
carpentry skills came in handy with the 4H club when he helped
repair cabins at the camp in the Wisconsin Dells. He got this
drive to volunteer at a young age. As a boy scout he worked close-
ly with volunteers and saw volunteering as a way to return some
favors. Most recently Taylor volunteered his time, skill and mate-
rial to the Reeseville Library.

When Taylor is not volunteering his time or remodeling a kitchen
he enjoys riding the UTV trails out of Crivits. He says its beautiful

James Taylor
Po Box 153

lored Reeseville W1 53579

Lakeside 4H is - BACK!

Due to restrictions being lifted for
Covid-19 we were able to have our 22¢
meeting in the last month. It was great
to see everyone again and have a full
club meeting. What a treat that was.
Lakeside 4H is picking right up where
we left off in the calendar year. You
will see us at the following events,
please mark your calendars to see what
we have put together or come out and
support us.

July 4% — Parade in Watertown — we
will be competing for another title on
float building,

August 18 — 2284 — Dodge County
Fair — all of our members have been
busy making projects or raising ani-
mals. With having a year off I believe
there is extra working getting put into
these this year. The kids are ready to
shine.

Our next meeting is set up for July 3
at 2pm at the Salmi house — our goal is
to build the float for the parade and
have a pot luck dinner together.
August 15t at 2pm we will plan on meet-
ing at the Salmi house to start working
on barn signs and hand out fair infor-
mation.

‘We are only in the planning stage on
this but we are going to be putting to-
gether a “75 Anniversary Union” for
current and past members of Lakeside
4H. Yes that is correct — this year
Lakeside 4H marks 75 years in
Dodge County, Reeseville, WI. If
all of our calculations are correct this
club has seen 4 generations of the same
families over the past 75 years. We are
looking for pictures from past mem-
bers to help with displays. If you have
any pictures you could email or of any
project pictures please email them to
mastrivianight@yahoo.com. Please

keep an eye on this newsletter for more

| information as we get closer to fall.
"| If you have any question about 4H or

would like to join feel free to contact
Eric or Sandy Salmi at 920-988-1817
or mastrivianight@yahoo.com

4H just isn’t for “Farm Kids” there is a
whole new world to explore — please
come and explore it with us!

Sincerely,

Eric and Sandy Salmi
Lakeside 4H Leaders
Reeseville, WI
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TGS FEST

| Gathering T\  All proceeds to benefit TGS in
> B providing resources for our rural

Q NN communities.

11 am—2 pm
Ww115 State Road 16/60

Music by

Owen Brand

Cash & Drize Raffies Food Trucks

sijent Auction m Beverages

Find out more at.....

www.thegatheringsource.org

Thank you to our Gold Sponsors......
WDS Construction—Sinissippi Lake Pub
Juneau Lanes—Compeer Financial
Rennhack Construction—Caine Warehousing
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Reeseville Public Library
Tales and Tails

We have much to be grateful for at the library
this month. JT from Custom Taylored Car-
pentry built an enclosure for an electronic
sign we plan to install in the near future. His
time, skill and materials are much appreciat-
ed by the board.

We wish to thank the following sponsors of
the summer reading program: Andrew
Mehan, Caine Warehousing, Carolyn Beauty Salon, D&L Plumbing, The Gathering Source,
KARS Auto, Karl’s Carpentry, Lauersdorf Excavating, Milwaukee Stockyards, Rennhack Con-
struction, Specialty Cheese and the State Bank of Reeseville. Thank you, our summer program-
ming wouldn’t be possible without you.

Summer reading will continue through July so stop in to pick up a reading log and Take and Make activity. In
June the gem blocks and owl pellets were a huge hit. There will also be storywalks set up in the Fireman’s
Park.

On July 14 at 2pm the Dodge County Dairy Ambassador will be at the library to celebrate National Ice
Cream Month . She’ll show us how to make our own ice cream.

Do you want to learn a little bit of a new language? Practice listening, read-
ing, speaking, and writing skills with learning material from any lesson us-
ing over a dozen challenging activities with Transparent Languages. You
can log in from the library website. You can also use your library card to
take college level courses with Gale Courses, also linked from our website.

The Reeseville Library Board wants to encourage use by forgiving fines. If
you have library fines that are keeping you from using the library please
contact the director to make arrangements.

The

Gathering

4

SN 10 years and .mffg rowing strong

o More than a food pantry...
L rSouree s T

DRIVE UP PANTRY SERVICE - Continues on Tuesdays from 10-noon and Thursdays from 5-7 pm.
Pantry guests should remain in their cars. A velunteer will come to you. If you are not already
registered, please note you can register on our website — www.thegatheringsource.org

DONATION HOURS: — The Gathering Source is open for donation drop off on Mondays 11am-1pm
and the first and third Saturday of the month from 8-10 am.

MONETARY GIFTS - You can provide a monetary gift to The Gathering Source righton Facebook
and Facebook does not charge any processing fees.

RIDE FOR RESOURCES/TGS FEST — Saturday, August 28%h. A bicycle ride on the Wild Goose Trail
followed by a festival at The Gathering Source grounds. The festival runs from 11-2 and features
live music, food trucks, games, beverages, cash and prize raffles as well as silent auctions. All
proceeds to benefit The Gathering Source.

PLEASE LIKE OUR FACEBOOK PAGE AND SHARE OUR POSTS
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RIDE FOR
RESOURCES

August 28, 2021

The

QLIUI ing W

\(n Ve

Enjoy a 30 mile bicycle ride starting at 8 am on
the Wild Goose Trail to benefit TGS in providing
resources for our rural communities.

Register by August 15th for $30 and
receive a wick t-shirt for the ride!

REGISTER AT: www.thegatheringsource.org

Post ride event—TGS FEST from 11-2

The Gathering Source
W7115 State Road 16/60

I Music, games, cash & prize raffles, food trucks, beverages....

Thank you to our Gold Sponsors......
WDS Construction—Sinissippi Lake Pub

Juneau Lanes—Compeer Financial

Rennhack Construction— Caine Warehousing

PAGEG |
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Immanuel Lutheran Church

210 Lincoln Avenue
Reeseville, WI 53579
(920) 927-5734
immanuellec@tds.net

During the summer months, we gather together to worship God and hear His Word every Sunday
morning at 9 a.m. The Lord's Supper is served every Sunday.

Sunday School and Adult Bible Classes are in recess until Sunday, September 12. Sunday School
classes are available for all children ages 4 through 8TH Grade.

Everyone is welcome to join us. In a world that is undergoing rapid change and in a society that

seems to be unraveling at the seams, let us find our common ground in the One Who hold us and all

{}}ings in His loving care - our dear Savior Jesus. Find out how His amazing love can change your
ife!

Celebrating God And Country — Our annual Patriotic Worship Service will be held in our

church on Sunday, July 4 TH , at 9:00 a.m. Join in as we sing “America, The Beautiful,” our na-

tional anthem, and many other patriotic songs. A color guard from the Lowell VFW Post will be with

us to present and post the colors that day. This is always an impressive and emotional service. Don’t

miss it!

For more information, please call Pastor Don Steinberg at 920-927-5734-

Window Into the Past

In histories of our state we read that long distances did not worry pioneers, for we are
told that it was common for a farmer to drive to Milwaukee to have flour ground from |
his own grain. Perhaps it was the time when Mother asked to have several bolts of calico |
and bright taffeta brought home, for even in these days the lassies in the pioneer homes |
were stylishly dressed. We are told that seamstresses were often hired tostay ata farm
for a week or two at a time and do enough sewing for the whole family to last a season or |
even a whole year. Turning the pages of an old family album reveals such feminine fin- |
ery as laces, hoop skirts, bustles, three-quarter length sleeves, wasp waists and lovely

cameos. Men’s trousers were very narrow in width and tight-fitting coats were wornon |
the top of button closed vests. |

Excerpt from A Story of the Grove Prairie Community, written by M. Yerges for the Wis- |
consin State Centennial, 1948. Provided by Phyllis Schultz. 1

From The Editor Advertisement Prices
Advertisements and articles for submis-  Small ad: $5/line

sion to the newsletter may be emailed to 3 line minimum
reesevillereview@gmail.com. All sub- Business card: $25
missions must be received by the 25th of 1/4 page ad: $40

each month to be included in the following 1/2 page ad: $75
month’s news. Full page ad: $100

All fees due in advance.

Design fees to be negotiated and billed
separately. Contact the editor for details.
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PROCEEDINGS OF THE VILLAGE BOARD
OF THE VILLAGE OF REESEVILLE
June 10, 2021

A duly convened meeting of the Village Board of the Village of Reeseville, Dodge County,
Wisconsin, was held in open session on June 10, 2021 and called to order by Village President, Brian
Miller, at 6:31 p.m. The pledge of allegiance was recited. Roll call was taken and the following Trustees
were present, Chris Abell, Jim Bublitz, Debby Casperson, Cheryl Goodrich, Grant Rushing and Dave
Snow. :

Notice of this meeting was given to the public at least 24 hours prior to the meeting by posting
the complete agenda at the Reeseville Village Hall, the Reeseville Post Office, and on the Village’s
official website.

Mike Miescher and Pam Miescher were present for public comment. Mike received a call from a
Village Board member inquiring about the load of top soil on his business property. He was notified that
he needed to abide by the noise ordinance and to have erosion control with the soil. Mike noted that he
had been done working by 8:00 p.m. which is before the noise ordinance goes into effect. Dave Snow had
received a complaint from a resident on Jackson Street about the aforementioned. Mike and Pam noted
that they have continual complaints and issues with the neighbors adjacent to their businesses (GIM
Storage and Personality Plus) and feel like they are continually targeted and harassed. Unfortunately, the
Village can’t do anything regarding the harassment because it’s considered a civil issue between the
property owners. Pam Miescher also noted that the camper and trailer on their property are temporary and
are being used by a construction foreman and a railroad inspector until the bridge on Bobolink is
completed.

There was a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Debby Casperson to approve the consent
agenda items, which include the minutes from the previous regular meeting, the citizen participation
hearing, minutes from a special meeting, the Village Treasurer’s report and Utility Treasurer’s report.
Motion carried.

Tammy Hampton from Kunkel Engineering was present to give the Engineer’s Report. An update
on the Pearl Street project was given. Don Neitzel was on-site with Brian Miller and Dean Ziegel to look
over the construction progress. Rennhack Construction will begin pouring concrete for curb and gutter on
Monday. Kartechner will be here at the end of next week to mill off any remaining asphalt pavement in
the roadway. Kruczek will then adjust manholes and water valve boxes the week of June 21*. Fine
grading of the street will take place after that and then asphalt pavement. Kruczek feels that paving and
restoration should happen at the end of the month. The final completion date per the contract is August
27,2021.

There was a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Debby Casperson to approve pay request #2
from Kruczek Construction, in the amount of $110,267.64 Motion carried.

Resolution 2021-7 “Resolution Declaring Official Intent to Reimburse Expenditures from
Proceeds of Borrowing” was presented for approval. Motion by Dave Snow and seconded by Cheryl
Goodrich to adopt resolution 2021-7. Motion carried.

Resolution 2021-8 “Authorized Representative to File Application for Financial Assistance from
State of Wisconsin Environmental Improvement Fund” was also presented for approval. Motion by Dave
Snow and seconded by Jim Bublitz to adopt resolution 2021-8. Motion carried.



Police Chief Bahr was present and gave the montly police report. Chief Bahr went over the hours
worked, citations issued, parking complaints and junk vehicle contacts. The Board asked for an update on
the State Bank of Reeseville Knox Box. Chief Bahr will follow up with the bank. There was nothing
further.

Fire Chief Abell gave the Fire Department report. There were two calls in May. BINGO will be
held on Sunday. The Fire Department is working on plans for the annual Corn Roast on August 14" They
plan on having chicken dinners, free corn and a band. The department may have one new member joining.
The CLR Governing Committee convened for the first time and John Schmitt was appointed as President
and Jerry Gaska was appointed as the Vice President. The Town Group met after the CLR Governing
Committee and they approved additional repairs to the trucks.

Chris Abell also gave a brief update on the First Responders. The Lowell-Reeseville First
Responders are still working well with the Clyman First Responders. The committee will meet on June
24% The EMR class will be in Beaver Dam on Wednesdays starting August 25" — December 15%. The
First Responders had training on the LUCAS device which was donated by Chet Caine. The First
Responders also received a separate donation from The Refuge Church.

There was nothing to report from the Residence Board.

The May library report was reviewed by the Board. The building was recently power washed to
get rid of the wasps and their nests. Jim Bublitz and Debby Casperson noted that there seems to be a lot of
erosion near the basement wall outside. Jim offered to buy a gutter for the building to avoid water run off
from creating a bigger problem.

Dean Ziegel gave an update on the utilities. Everything seems to be running well and water usage
has increased. The 2020 Compliance Maintenance Annual Report was reviewed by the Board. The utility
scored a 4.0 an “A”. The Board thanked Dean for all of his hard work. Dean received a call and email
from the DNR that lead and copper samples will not be required this year.

Resolution 2020-9 “Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources NR208 Compliance
Maintenance Resolution. The 2021 Report; Reporting for the Year 2020 was reviewed by the board and
approved on a motion by Chris Abell and seconded by Debby Casperson. Motion carried.

Dean had a quote from Wateress for $3,845 per hydrant to refurbish the older hydrants. There is a
concern that with the age of the hydrants, there’s a potential for a main to break. Motion by Jim Bublitz
and seconded by Dave Snow to approve the quote from Wateress. The motion was contingent on having
one hydrant fixed first to see how the mains hold up before proceeding with the rest. Motion carried.

Dean and Brian Miller talked to Watertower Clean and Coat. They anticipate starting the week of
July 12% but may change if there’s a drought. The tower will be drained for 2-3 days with lower water
pressure while the tower is cleaned and the mixer is installed.

Dean Ziegel gave an update on the streets. Dean stated that a storm sewer on Ruby Street, one
near Opal Avenue and one in front of the bank will be fixed. Asphalt was purchased to fill pot holes in
May. Gary Kohn, Ben Zechzer and an employee of his, helped Dean fill the holes.

A The following license applications were reviewed by the Board: Mobile home park licenses for
Reeseville Associates LLC for a period of 7/01/2021-7/30/2021, Reeseville Acres MHC LLC for a period



of 8/01/2021-6/30/2022 and Sunny Creek Home LLC for a period of 7/01/2021-6/30/2022, were
approved on a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Debby Casperson. Motion carried.

Class B Combination Licenses for Just 1 More LLC and the Reeseville Community Center for the
period of 7/01/2021-6/30/2022, were approved on a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Cheryl
Goodrich. Motion carried.

A Combination Class A License for Sam’s Amoco LLC for the period of 7/01/2021-6/30/2022
was approved on a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Debby Casperson. Motion carried.

A Cigarette License for Sam’s Amoco LLC for the period of 7/01/2021-6/30/2022 was approved
on a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded Grant Rushing. Motion carried.

Operator’s Licenses for Bettina Goodhue, Matthew Keel, Benjamin Keel, Autim Erdman,
Christine Raabe, Sandra Pocius, Ashley Gilbert, William Carey, Marilyn Zietlow and Rebecca Billington
for the period of 7/01/2021- 6/30/2022 were approved on a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by
Debby Casperson. Motion carried.

Dave Snow and Chief Bahr discussed property maintenance issues. Chief Bahr was instructed to
give property owners 30 days to comply and to start writing citations if they don’t.

Christine Abell gave an update on the Code Book. The workbook has been converted into a
digital copy to be sent off to General Code. During the conversion there were a couple of questions that
were missed in the workbook and a couple that needed clarification. Once clarification is received, the
completed digital copy will be sent to General Code for the next steps.

Debby Casperson presented an email from Sara Hanna regarding a Coach Pitch Tournament she
would like to do as a fundraiser for a little boy with Leukemia. Sara would like full use of the park,
diamonds and bathrooms on July 23™ & 24®. She will work up the fields to get them ready using the
equipment left over from the baseball association. Discussion was had. Since the baseball association
notified the Village that there would not be teams this year, Dean had not turned the water back on at the
diamonds. The water is not easy to turn on and Dean would also need to de-winterize the bathrooms. The
Board discussed the additional costs that the Village would incur, including Dean’s time/wages,
additional mowing, additional electricity use, water usage and septic tank pumping. There was a motion
by Jim Bublitz seconded by Debby Casperson to allow Sara to use the baseball diamonds, but water and
bathrooms would not be available. A $100 fee will be required to help cover the additional costs and $150
would be required as a security deposit, which will be returned after the tournament, unless there is
damage or excessive cleaning needed. Motion carried.

The Board discussed lawn mower quotes. Dean Ziegel recommended the quote from Powersports
for a 2021 Scag Tiger Cat for $9,521.00. Since the mower is also used at the lift stations, well houses and
water tower property, the Scag will be paid in thirds by the water utility, sewer utility and the village
general fund. There was a motion by Chris Abell and seconded by Jim Bublitz to approve the
Powersports quote for $9,521.00. A roll call vote was taken: Chris Abell -yes, Jim Bublitz -yes, Debby
Casperson -yes, Cheryl Goodrich -yes, Grant Rushing -yes, Dave Snow -yes and Brian Miller -yes.
Motion carried (7 -yes, 0 -no).

There are issues with the seal coating in the library driveway and parking lot. The seal coating
still hasn’t hardened and is creating a sticky mess. Jim Bublitz contacted Scott’s Construction and they
had recommended mixing the seal coat with sand or lime chips. Both recommendations have been tried
without luck. The Board asked Jim to have Scott’s Construction come back and fix it. There was no
further discussion.



An update was given on the baseball property ownership issue.

deed transfer and it has been sent in for recording. There was no further discussion.

There was nothing to report from the Community Center.

Appointment to the Board of Appeals was tabled.

Appointment to the Community Center Board was tabled.

President Brian Miller appointed Cheryl Goodrich a
Board for a 1-year term. Motion by Chris Abell and seconded

Motion carried.

Appointment to the Recreation Board will be tabled until further notice.

The board discussed future agenda items.

The following bills were reviewed by the Board:

BP

Ziegel, Dean

Abell, Christine
Kromm, Darrell
Kromm, Kay
Gebhardt, Terrence
Minshall-Buss, Nancy
Gregory, Sarah
Badgerland Disposal
City of Watertown
Diggers Hotline
Dodge County Clerk
Environmental Specialists
GFC Inc.

Kay Kromm
Lauersdorf Excavating
Midwest Welding & Manufacturing
R&R Insurance

TDS

Tri-County Paving

US Cellular

US Postal Service
United States Treasury

TIF 3
Kunkel Engineering Group
Transfer to General Fund Checking

$311.67
$1,718.33
$1,252.98
$76.19
$138.53
$101.05
$232.73
$488.46
$3,948.75
$1,546.80
$7.40
$276.34
$100.00
$0.48
$53.20
$1,550.00
$101.78
$4,975.00
$45.48
$413.61
$39.00
$92.00
$2,484.44

$1,441.93
$150.00

Ziegel, Dean

Abell, Christine

Beal, Denise

Kohn, Gary

Bahr, Scott

Kromm, Kay

Rehberg, Kittara

APG of Southern WI
Cardmember Services
Dave Snow

Dodge County Parks
Dodgeland School District
Fitz’s Lawn Care

GFC Leasing

Kunkel Engineering Group
Lowell-Reeseville First Responders
O’Connor, Wells & Vander Werff
TBE Trailers

TDS

US Cellular

US Cellular

We-Energies

WI Department of Revenue

TIF 2 Savings
Transfer to General Fund Checking

Fire Tax Checking
Jefferson Fire & Safety

Mr. Hookstead has signed the

s Board liaison to the Community Center
by Jim Bublitz to accept the appointment.

$1,664.95
$1,707.53
$322.08
$107.98
$134.54
$1,337.82
$235.49
$55.65
$790.14
$50.00
$5.00
$833.17
$1,900.00
$346.65
$114.65
$1,500.00
$2,950.00
$251.40
$312.48
$1.30
$85.89
$3,829.49
$482.69

$2,950.00

$844.00



Water Utility Sewer Utility

APG of Southern WI $82.50 Hawkins $2,150.62
Hawkins $496.24 Kruczek Construction Inc. $28,079.53
Kruczek Construction Inc. $82,188.11 Kunkel Engineering Group $5,942.72
Kunkel Engineering Group $7,384.65 LV Laboratories $1,645.00
Municipal Law & Litigation Group $30.00 Village of Reeseville $3,234.49
Quarles & Brady LLP $6,500.00 Village of Reeseville -TIF 3 $22,550.63
Village of Reeseville $12,999.94 Water Essentials $160.00
Village of Reeseville -TIF 3 $20,243.77 We-Energies $3,423.72
We-Energies $885.61 WIDNR $1,188.06
WIDNR $125.00 WI Rural Water Association $157.50
WI Rural Water Association $157.50

Sewer Sinking Fund

Transfer to Sewer Checking $22,550.63

Transfer to Sewer Checking $28,079.53

Jim Bublitz thanked Dean for all of his hard work the last 38 years and Brian Miller thanked
Chief Bahr for his 20 years of service to the Village.

There was a motion by Dave Snow and seconded by Grant Rushing that the bills be approved and
the Clerk-Treasurer be instructed to draw orders for the same. Motion carried.

There was a motion by Jim Bublitz and seconded by Debby Casperson to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:47 p.m.

Christine Abell, Clerk-Treasurer
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